
From: Keiley Rock
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Climate change
Date: Friday, January 24, 2020 5:27:18 PM

Aloha!

My name is Keiley Rock and I am a student at University of Hawai’i at Manoa. I would like to testify that we need
stronger laws that don’t give free passes to our largest polluters. Climate change is a subject that can no longer be
ignored and it is time that our legislature reflects sustainable initiatives! Stop investing in corporations that inflict
environmental harm and force these companies to pay for the negative externalities that are currently being
generalized to THE PEOPLE. Just a reminder that the government works for THE PEOPLE not for corporations.

Mahalo,

Keiley Rock
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